(PROPERTY OWNER LETTER)

DATE

NAME

ADDRESS
CITY, STATE ZIP

Dear NAME: 

We are pleased to inform you that the property which you own, NAME OF PROPERTY, will be considered by the NAME OF LOCAL REVIEW BOARD for recommendation to the State Historic Preservation Officer for nomination to the National Register of Historic Places and the Oklahoma State Register of Historic Places.  The National Register of Historic Places is the federal government’s official list of historic properties worthy of preservation.  Listing in the National Register provides recognition and assists in preserving our Nation’s heritage.  

Listing of the NAME OF PROPERTY provides recognition of the community’s historic importance and assures protective review of Federal projects that might adversely affect the character of the historic NAME OF PROPERTY.  If the NAME OF PROPERTY is listed in the National Register, certain Federal investment tax credits for rehabilitation and other provisions may apply. 

Listing in the National Register does not mean that limitations will be placed on the properties by the Federal government.  Public visitation rights are not required of owners.  The federal government will not attach restrictive covenants to the properties or seek to acquire them.  Listing in the State Register does not mean that limitations will be placed on properties by the State government.  Public visitation rights are not required of owners.  The State Government will not attach restrictive covenants to the properties or seek to acquire them.  (Insert information on local regulations, if applicable.)  

You are invited to attend the LOCAL REVIEW BOARD NAME meeting at which the nomination will be considered.  The Board will meet at TIME on DATE in the PLACE in CITY.  

Attached please find a notice that explains, in greater details, the results of listing in the National Register and that describes the rights and procedures by which an owner may comment on or object to listing in the National Register.  

Should you have any questions about this nomination before the LOCAL REVIEW BOARD NAME meeting, please contact CLG CONTACT at our office, TELEPHONE NUMBER.  

Sincerely, 

Chief Elected Local Official Name

Title

Enclosures

